BEPA October 2023 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

| hope the school year is off to a good start for all! BEPA and our school have lots going on for the month of
October. Before getting into our exciting upcoming events, we would like to thank the girl’s volleyball team for donating
the September faculty lunch, catered by our in-house caterer, Brock. If your family or child’s sports team or club has
interest in donating to a future faculty luncheon, please reach out to one of the BEPA board members for details and
available dates. This year’s BEPA board, parent class reps and committee members are all listed on the school’s website
under Parent Resources.

October Save the Dates:

Saturday October 7%
BEPA’s Place Your Bets Casino Night  7:00-10:00pm Lulli Library

It’s not too late!! Tickets can be purchased at the door or visit our link.
https://one.bidpal.net/placeyourbets2023/welcome

Spirit Week — October 10*"- 13"
Field Day — October 13"

Sign up to volunteer for Field Day or to donate a case of water.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0848AFAB29A1FFC61-44313159-eustace#/

Home Football Game - Friday October 13*"

Open House - Sunday October 15"
Pick up a lawn sign in the Main Office.

Alumni Hall of Fame Induction — Saturday October 21*

Looking forward to a great year ahead! Thank you for your support!
Keep up to date by checking the Eustace website and the BEPA webpage,
https://eustaceprep.org/crusader-resources/parent-resources/

Look out for our next update in November!
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